
 

26 May 2020 
Term 2 Week 5 

 

As we are in the middle of the term it is timely to discuss reports. Due to the disrup-
tions to the education process for all students, it is difficult  for teachers to make 
effective judgements about student progress, however they are able to provide you 
with information as to how they are going at school. 

The Department ruling is that there is no requirement for an A-E grade  or equivalent   
5-point scale. Reports will be completed on the Department-endorsed template.       
Parents will be provided with information on Literacy & Numeracy (no grade) with a 
written comment, as well as a general comment. For all other subject areas, parents 
will be informed of their child’s ability working in this area. 

Reporting to parent evenings should not be conducted face-to-face, however a 
meeting can be requested where a parent or teacher considers it is in the best inter-
est of the student. Please note that teachers are more than happy to discuss student  
progress at any time throughout the year and are available for a phone interview at 
any time.  

 

Marita Henry 

 

REMINDER  

This Friday 29th - Staff development (no students) 

Monday 1st June - WA Day Holiday ( no school) 

 

 

 



Term 2 in K/P/1/2!  

This term we have been learning 

about spiders! The P/1/2’s read 

the story Sidney Spider and wrote 

about the parts we liked. We cre-

ated a fact file all about spiders. 

We also made some spiders and 

spider webs to hang up in the 

classroom!  

The Kindy students practised singing 

Incy Wincy Spider! They then 

changed the words to a different 

animal and object and painted a 

picture of their new idea!   

We have been doing lots of 

measuring activities in maths. For 

one of our activities we drew our 

own giraffe and then used 1cm 

cubes to measure how tall it was! 



 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK! 

 

SAM J - Congratulations! 

 
P & C Meeting 

P & C meeting will be held in the Pavilion at; 

7:30pm  Thursday 4th of June.  

Please send Apologise to Keira Wirth if you will not be attending.  

We will be required to adhere to COVID-19 requirements.   

 

·         A strict limit of 4sqm per person will be maintained.  

·         Maximum of 20 patron  

·         Alcohol-based hand sanitiser application required upon entry 
  of the Pavilion.  

·         Each person to enter the facility will need to register their  
  name on the Contact Tracing Register (at the Pavilion)  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS………………… 

 Fri 29th May - Staff Development Day (No Students) 

 Mon 1st May - WA Day Public Holiday (No School) 

 Thursday 4th May - P&C Meeting 7.30pm @ Pavilion 

 Thursday 18th May - Whole School Assembly     
      (staff and students only) 

 Friday 3rd July - Final Day of Term 2 


